
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Firstly, we would like to thank you all for your support over the last term. All children that actively engaged with 
the learning set impressed us with their perseverance and their attitude to completing their learning to such a high 
standard. It shows that you and your children want the best for themselves. It is scary to think we are now over 
half-way through this academic year and all of the learning they have completed, along with the coming months will 
help prepare them to leave Christ the King as happy, well rounded children who are prepared for the next step in 
their educational journey.  

As we look ahead to the remainder of this term, we will have a focus on transition back into school, along with      
well-being and PSHE. We know many children will be excited and nervous to return back into the classroom, so we 
will be using strategies such as Trick Box and the Five Point Scale to support your children. Friday afternoons will 
be branded as our ‘well-being afternoon’ consisting of PE, well-being activities and 7Cs time- a lovely end to the 
week. 

For children that have not been in school since Christmas, they will notice a new face in our bubble. We are pleased 
to welcome Mr Hancox back into our bubble full-time. As well as Mr Hancox, Mrs Taylor will be supporting us 
throughout the day too.  

We would like to remind you that teaching starts at 8:30am and this is when we expect all children to arrive. If 
they are later than this, it will impact on their learning.  Please also remember, we do not expect hair to be cut 
shorter than a grade 3. Thank you for your support with this.  

If you ever have any worries or concerns, you are welcome to  briefly alert us to any concerns outside of the    
classroom at the end of a school day. Alternatively, if you require a longer conversation, you can request a phone call 
or email us.  

We are always uploading photos to Twitter of your children in class or their work, please follow us @ctkyear6 if you 
are not already. We are also actively using Class Dojo to communicate with you– please let us know if you need a link 
to access this.  

We are really excited to have the children back in school and are looking forward to creating many more memories 
with them.  

Regards,  
Year 6 Team (Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper and Mrs Perry) 

 

Key Dates       Spring 2: PE kits on Thursday 
and Friday. 

Please ensure children are in the correct 
PE kit (no branded kit) every Thursday and 
Friday.  
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      Learning together in faith, 
hope and love. 

8th March Children return to school 

9th March VR Headset activity 

24th/25th March Virtual Parents Evening (booking opens 15th March) 

29th March Class Photo Day 

1st April Last Day of term ( Finish time TBC) 

19th April Children return to school 


